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From: Jim Mahler [aftjim@pacbell.net]
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2009 7:25 AM
To: AFT General Distribution
Subject: New Gallup Poll Finds Majority of Americans Favor Employee Free Choice
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New Gallup Poll Finds Majority of Americans Favor Employee Free Choice 

A new Gallup Poll released this week finds the majority of Americans support the fundamental tenets of the Employee Free 
Choice Act. 53 percent of respondents said they would favor "a new law that would make it easier for labor unions to organize 
workers." 

Previous Gallup polling has shown that Americans are fundamentally sympathetic to labor unions, which is reflected in their 
general support for the Employee Free Choice Act. In recent years, Gallup's annual polling on workplace issues has found 
consistently high approval of labor unions. 

See the poll at http://www.gallup.com/poll/116863/Majority-Receptive-Law-Making-Union-Organizing-
Easier.aspx?version=print 
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